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We dream of Ice Cream! 

We are looking forward to our Community Event, 
which is scheduled to take place at:

Venue: The Grange
Date: Saturday, September 23, 2023 
Time: 1 -2:30 p.m. 

We will have full support from the The Grange including staff, use of
canopies, access to washrooms, and craft activities for the kids. This year's
social gathering event will be an ice cream truck with lots of delicious
treats and slushies, and a whole lot of fun for everyone of all ages! 

C O M M I N G  S O O N !


